HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

NO.PWE-94-1(Transfer)/16-ES-I. SN - AL Dated:- SLH\E} \

From: ¢
Engineer-in-Chief,
HP.PWD, Shimla-2.

To

The Architect-in-Chief HPPWD.,

All the Chief Engineers in HP.PWD.

All the Superintending Engineers under South Zone.
Subject: - Implementation of transfer orders.

I am directed to enclose herewith a copy of letter No. PBW-
AB (a)-16/2018 dated 20™ August, 2018 received the ACS (PW) to the Govt. of
HP on the subject cited above for information ahd necessary action.

It is therefore requested that all the transfer orders issued
by the Government during July-August, 2018 may be got implemented and

consolidated compliance report may be sent to this office immediately.

A _

Encl: As Above, %&

Registras;

Himachal Pradesh, PWD,

}Shimla-l

Copy is forwarded for information and similar riecessary action to:-
l/N&isal Officer (IT) in_this office. He is requested to display the above
instruction on the official website of the department at the earliest.
2.Supdt. ES-ITI/ ES-1I/ Cash for similar necessary action.
3. All dealing assistant in ES-I section for similar necessary action.
4.Guard file.

-

Encl:As Above Regi y
: Himachal Pradesh, PWD,

ifﬂnla-z



Confidential
Immediate.

No. PBW-AB (6)-16/2018
Sovernment of Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

From .
: The AddI. Chief Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
~ /
/ « /' he Engineer-in-Chief
/’P A/V HPPWD, Nirman Bhawan
{ Nigam Vihar, Shimla-2

bject: Implementation of transfer orders.

m/ Dated: ' ,Qc-J?-‘\'Ugust, 2018.
i~
& s

S

| am directed to say that it has been observed that the transfer -
orders are not being complied with by the officers concerned in letter and spirit. In
certain cases, the officers are taking more time due to one reason or .other against
admissinble joining time résu/ting hampering of development works. It is, therefore,
requested that all the transfer orders issued by the Government during July-August,
2018 may be got implemented and compliance report may also be senf to this

department by 17" of this month.

_yf This may be given priority and personal attention.

- Yours faithfully,

S

(D. C Negi)
Special Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.
(Phone No. 0177-2880810) -




